
EARLY NOTIFICATION
Kindergarten 2020/21

Parents & Guardians, please be advised  
of the change to kindergarten enrollment 
effective for the 2020/21 school year  
and pursuant to amendments to the 
Provincial School Act:

• A child must be at least 5 years old 
as of December 31 of the school 

year they are enrolling  
in kindergarten.
• This change provides a 
standard, consistent and  
province-wide approach to 

kindergarten enrollment.

• All Canadian provinces that 
offer kindergarten, with the 

exception of Quebec, have an entry cut-off 
date of December 31 for children starting 
kindergarten. 

For more information visit: www.education.alberta.ca


